T: 01207 507001



Our Ref KER/CMC

ACADEMY

30th September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 Virtual Open Evening

We normally pride ourselves in welcoming you personally to our school and showing you the wonderful facilities and curriculum that we offer, whilst having the opportunity to meet our experienced, friendly staff. Unfortunately, under the current situation with the COVID-19 pandemic we are unable to invite you in to visit the school in person. Instead, we would like to extend a warm welcome to our Virtual Year 6 Open Evening.

We are holding two events, one on the 6th October and one on the 8th October – you can sign up to either, whichever suits you best.

This event will give you a taste of what you can expect from your time with us. We will introduce you to some of our teachers, show you the facilities and hear from our current students about how they feel about our amazing academy.

The event can be accessed via Eventbrite at www.eventbrite.co.uk and search for the academy in the search facility. Alternatively, you can access the event by going to this link below:

- Consett Academy 6th October 2020 at 6pm https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/122685827613
- Consett Academy 8th October 2020 at 6pm https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/123295477091

When you have accessed the event, you will need to register for a place. Once registered you will receive a confirmation email with the details on it and a link to the online event which will become live on the evening. The event will be held over Zoom so you may wish to download this in anticipation or alternatively you can just view the event from your internet browser.

If you have a specific question before, during or after the event please forward the details to year6transition@consettacademy.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Degriph.

Kevin Reynolds (Mr) **Executive Principal**